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February 2010 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, February 19, 2010

                   LOCATION:     Atria Maplewood Place, 295 Broadway, Rt. 99, 





       Malden, between Plainfield Ave & Fulton St. 





       Meeting will be held in the Hamilton Room on the 





       first floor.  Enter from the # 3 side. Parking in the 

                                           rear or on the street.

                          TIME:       2000 Hours                 

                  PROGRAM:      Apparatus photos presented by member John 

                                           McGuire

                                                                                            Program

Member John McGuire will be presenting a selection of apparatus slides from the vast collection of the late Joe Klein. The collection amassed either by photographing the rigs himself or trading for years with some of the Country’s best known apparatus photographers is full of treasures! 

January 2010 Meeting Mea Culpa

Mansfield/Foxboro fire photographer Matt Pilsbury was scheduled to present fireground and apparatus photos. Unfortunately, due to technical issues with his computer equipment, the presentation was unable to proceed.  Matt, will be invited back at a later date. The Officers and Directors apologize to all members who attended this meeting and have put procedures in place to ensure that going forward, at all future meetings, there will always be a back up presentation available.

Meeting Cancellations

As we enter the winter months, the Membership is reminded, that if a meeting is to be cancelled for inclement weather, an announcement will be made of Citywide Radio System. In addition, e-mails will be sent out. 
Membership

Please welcome into the Association, Mr. Ben Marra, voted into membership last month. Please introduce yourself to our newest member. 

Members Donald Beliveau and Edmund Girard, granted exempt membership status.

Good and Welfare

Director Tom Tully is recovering from an on duty injury. We wish him a speedy recovery.

Vice President Parr and Wakefield Chief Sullivan presented Director Alan McDonald, with a plaque on his 50 years in the fire service! Quite a record!

                                                             Hartford Bus Trip

On Saturday May 22nd 2010, Box 52’s bus trip will take us to Hartford, CT. Reservations will start to be taken at the MARCH meeting, no cost yet. However, this promises to be another great trip for the Association! Further details will follow. 
2012 Centennial Celebration

The 100th anniversary of the Association is two years away in 2012. Plans are under way to celebrate this milestone event. Any member who is interested in serving on the committee is asked to see any member of the Board of Directors.

I.F.B.A. Annual Convention

The 2010 IFBA Convention will be held in Nashville, TN. from September 22nd – 25th.

Seniority List

The 2010 seniority list is included with the Newsletter. Please retain the copy for your records.

Reminders

Meeting Friday February 19th, 2010 at 2000 Hrs. 

By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Owen Carrigan
                                               Frank San Severino

